CLARKSON SURGERY
 Patient Participation Group Report
Action Plan following Patient Survey Spring 2012

Following the completion of the 2012 In-House and On-line Patient Survey, the Surgery and the PPG considered the results, prior to this Action Plan being agreed and completed. 
It was decided that three key areas for improvement were clearly identifiable from the Survey:- 
 Telephone Access to the Surgery 
 The Surgery Appointment System 
 The Attitude of Some Reception Staff  
Telephone Access to the Surgery

To undertake a review and audit of the arrangements for handling incoming telephone calls to the practice to determine if improvements can be made to improve performance. This will examine staffing levels to ensure they mirror demand at differing times of the day and also look at the telephone hardware to ensure it is used to it’s fullest potential.

Action: to be completed by 30 June 2012

The Surgery Appointment System
Time Waiting to Get  an Appointment
Patient awareness of conditions that can be dealt without seeing a GP. Patient awareness of Nurse Practitioner consultations available. More triaging by receptionist to screen calls so patients can be directed to the right service. Awareness to be raised about self help via newsletters. To audit DNA rates on a monthly basis.
Seeing GP of Choice

Research appointment system. Awareness of bookable appointments up to 4 weeks in advance with preferred GP.
Action: to be completed by 30 June 2012

The Attitude of Some Reception Staff  
Meet with Reception Staff and make them aware of patient concerns.  Discuss customer service skills and offer more training if required. 
Action: to be completed by 30 April 2012

